
 
 

 

 

 

Please continue to help your children with 

their reading, their Timestable Rockstars and 

their Spellings Shed games. This really will 

make a difference to their academic 

performance. 

 
 

 

 

 

We have used our topic work about the 

geography of Dereham to write a non-

chronological report about Dereham and all the 

facilities that make up our town. Children have 

written about the history of Dereham as well as 

the amazing range of family attractions and 

shops that keep the locals happy and attract 

tourists. We hope that the children will have a 

lot more pride in their town the more they know. 

After all there is only one Withburga Well 

Over the last few weeks children have been 

working on telling the time and then practising 

their addition and subtraction skills. We have 

looked at o’clock, half past, quarter past and 

then increments of 5 minutes. This is a really 

important life skill and the children are doing 

well. It would be great if you could reinforce 

their learning at home especially with analogue 

clocks.  

We are coming to the end of our Dereham 

Delivers topic. It has been great to see the 

children enthusiastically enjoying their 

geography work. Last week we used the 

information from our fieldwork to write a letter 

to the council about what facilities there are 

for children in Dereham. Next week we will be 

looking at the paintings of John Constable  

Below and across are some photos from our 

recent field work trip around Dereham 

 


